
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIS MORNING… Sunday Sept 1st, 2024 
Worship in Singing |Praise Team 

Welcome & Opening Prayer 

Offering & Announcements 

Offertory | Chelsea Reimer 

Worship in Singing 

Message – Pastor Peter Redekopp 

"God Prepares Jonah for his Assignment" Jonah 2:1-10 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer/Benediction 

Following today’s service there will be prayer available in the Pastor’s Study. 

• Praise God for all the work the Morden Christian Programs 
Committee did at sharing the gospel in word and song at the 
Corn & Apple Festival last weekend. 

• Praise God for all the volunteers that serve in the various 
ministries at Glencross. 

• Pray for the farming community as they continue with the fall 
harvest. 

• Pray for God to raise up the Sunday School teachers and Youth 
Leaders that are still needed for this fall. 

• Pray for those that are considering Baptism and Membership 
at Glencross. 

• Pray for Mel & Rhonda Wiebe as Mel continues to deal with 
headaches. 
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For bulletin announcements email Vanessa by 8pm Thursday. 

The Sunday School Department is looking to add more 

teachers for this fall. Due to the growing number of children, 

we will be adding 2 more classes. Please prayerfully 

consider helping in this ministry. Talk to Megan or Amanda if 

you have any questions. 

The library needs more helpers. If you are interested in 

helping or want more information about the position, 

contact Steve Peters. 

Sunday, Sept. 8th - Return to Regular Schedule. 

Sunday School at 9:30am. Worship Service at 10:40 am. We 

will be celebrating Communion together during the Sunday 

morning Worship Service. 

Baptism Classes for anyone wanting to be baptized are 

being offered on Sunday Mornings during the Sunday 

School Hour - Tentative Start Date - Sept. 22.  If you are 

interested in being baptized, please contact Pastor Peter 

at peterredekopp@gmail.com 

Membership Transfers to Glencross - Tentative Service for 

New Members this Fall - Glencross Ministerial has updated 

our Membership Application/Transfer process.  If you have 

been attending Glencross for at least 6 months, have been 

baptized, and would like to become a member at 

Glencross the process is as follows: 

-Pick up a Membership Application Form along with the 

guidelines for writing out your testimony from the table in 

the foyer 

-Hand the completed Membership Application and written 

testimony to a Ministerial Member 

-Ministerial will review your Application and Testimony and 

arrange for a visit 

-After approval of your Membership Application there will 

be a Service arranged where you share your testimony with 

the congregation. 

Bursaries are available for students attending a Bible 

school. For an application or questions, contact Steve 

Peters. 

Senior Youth is in need of female volunteers to help on 

Wednesday evenings. Please talk to Matt & Jenn if you are 

interested in helping disciple the young people in this group. 


